## LINCOLN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL



321 W. 8<sup>th</sup> St. Cedar Falls, Iowa 50613 http://www.cfschools.org/schools/lincoln

(319)553-2950 Phone (319)266-2827 Fax

January 12, 2024

## Dear Lincoln School Supporter:

The annual Wacky Winterfest Fun Fair and Raffle Fundraiser will be held this year on February 24, 2024 at Lincoln Elementary School. This event has helped our school raise between \$10,000 and \$20,000! These funds have been put directly to use by our students and teachers! In order to ensure the success of this very important fundraiser, we are seeking *monetary contributions* to continue with this event. Is your business or family willing to **donate \$25, \$50 or even \$100** to help offset the costs associated with this event?

Are you able to sponsor a raffle item or make a tax deductible donation toward the purchase? Generous donors like you are the key to our success and make it possible for PALS to provide our teachers with resources beyond the standard school budget. Some of these amazing items have included an addition to our playground, iPads or Chromebooks for every student, take home book libraries, a Farm to School stipend, teacher and grade level monetary allotments and the fulfillment of individual grant requests submitted to PALS. Fundraising efforts like this have enabled PALS to contribute over \$100,000 in the last few years for direct use at Lincoln Elementary. We hope that we can count on your support to help us so that we can continue to enrich the lives of our children!

If you are able to help, please mail your personal or business's donation to <u>Lincoln Elementary</u>, 321 West 8th Street, Cedar Falls, IA 50613 c/o Wacky Winterfest. For additional questions or to learn more about our event, please contact Ralph Bryant, Wacky Winterfest Fund Development Chair at 319-553-2950 or ralph.bryant@cfschools.org.

Sincerely,

Ralph Bryant Principal, Lincoln Elementary School